
 
 

City of McKinney 

Planning Department 

221 North Tennessee Street 

McKinney, Texas 75069 

 

Re: Letter of Intent: 

      Preliminary/Final Plat of Bloomridge Addition  

 

 

Dear Planning Department, 

 

Please accept this Letter of intent for the development of Bloomridge Addtion. This 

approximate 40 acre tract contains 157 single-family lots, 7 common areas and 2 non-

residential lots. The project is located on the west boundary of Heatherwood Phase Four 

and the south side of Bloomdale Road (CR #123). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chase Finch 
 

Chase Finch 

Corwin Engineering, Inc. 


